
Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 521 
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting 
3 East Miller Senate Office Building 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee, 
 
The average living cost in college park area is much higher than I expected. The rent is so high 
and therefore paying for my living space is burdensome considering the current stipend rate. To 
prevent any unwanted distracting caused by low income but high living cost, I definitely agree 
that the financial aid for graduate assistants should be increased.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wu-Joo Daniel Lee 
University of Maryland, College Park 
3209A Marie Mount Hall, University of Maryland, College Park, MD 20742 
wjlee1@umd.edu 

Submitted by Fearless Student Employees 
on behalf of witness.




